

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTED

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

12th September, 2022

To The Parents
The Nyali School
MOMBASA

Dear Esteemed Parents.

RE: FINAL TERM FEES (CALENDAR YEAR 2022) SCHOOL FEES

It has come to my attention that on Saturday 10th September 2022 during the Grade 3 function a section of parents were circulating a paper for signing believed to be related to the waiving of Third Term School fees. Today again in the afternoon, some parents were seen in the school compound circulating the same paper for signing.

While I do not discourage parents to make any requests to the School Board on any matter pertaining the school / Club affairs, I wish to request that such activities should not be taking place within the school compound during school learning hours. This will adversely affect the academic programmes and might result into Club rivalry during school learning hours.

Honourable Parents, I kindly encourage that you allow the school learning hours to be purely for learning and academic purposes and any Club issues be undertaken as is stipulated in the Club constitution.

I strongly believe that my kind request will be acceptable by the respectful and honourable parents of Nyali primary School.

Thank you and be blessed.

Yours faithfully,

P. O. Box 81050 - 80100 MOMBASA

OMAR C. BABU AG. PRINCIPAL 12.09.2022.

c.c The Club Chairman Mombasa Parents Club